
Tuscarora Gas Transmission Company is not presently conducting transmission transactions with any 

affiliate (as defined by section 358.3 (a) that engages in marketing functions (as defined by section 

358.3(c)(2) of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's regulations (18 C.F.R §358.3), therefore is not 

required to observe the Standards of Conduct at this time. See Order No. 717, FERC Stats. & Regs. ¶ 31,280 

(Oct. 27, 2008); Order No. 717-A, FERC Stats. & Regs. ¶ 31,297 (Oct. 22, 2009); Order No. 717-B, 129 

FERC ¶ 61,123 (Nov. 20, 2009); Order No. 717-C, 131 FERC ¶ 61,045, (Apr. 22, 2010); Order No. 717-

D, 135 FERC ¶ 61,017, (April 8, 2011), (collectively the Standards of Conduct”). The Standards of Conduct 

are codified at 18 C.F.R. Part 358 (2011). 

Tuscarora Gas Transmission Company is posting the following for informational purposes: 

Updated and Posted: October 2, 2024

Chief Compliance Officer: 

Erica Youngstrom 

Vice-President, Legal 

U.S. Natural Gas Pipelines 

700 Louisiana Street, Office 16158 

Houston, Texas 77002-2700 

Phone: (832) 320-5177 

Email: erica_youngstrom@tcenergy.com  
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